
 

 

Wednesday 12th February 2024 

 

Morley Place Breakfast Club and Wraparound Care 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our new wraparound care program, 

starting on Monday, 24th February! 

 

We've partnered with Active Care, a highly experienced provider with decades of 

success in delivering engaging, fun, and inclusive OFSTED-registered active 

wraparound childcare. 

 

Active Care will be providing both our Breakfast Club and extended wraparound 

care, offering a convenient and enriching experience for your children. They are 

committed to creating a safe and stimulating environment where children can 

thrive. 

 

To find out all the details about the program, including pricing, times, and activities, 

please see the attached leaflet. Securing your booking is quick and easy! Simply use 

your phone's camera to scan the QR code on the leaflet, and you'll be directed to 

the registration page. 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Do we still book Breakfast Club through the MCAS app? 

 

All bookings will need to be made through scanning the QR code on the leaflet 

where you will make an Active Care account. This is for both Breakfast Club and 

wraparound provision. 

 

Does the Wraparound Care replace the existing after-school clubs? 

 

No, the after-school clubs will continue free of charge. However, places in these 

clubs are not guaranteed. This means if you require set childcare, we would 

encourage you to secure a place in Active Care provision. 

 

Can I have a child in a free after school club and then use Active Care? 

 

Yes, if your child has been allocated a place in a after-school club, you can then 

select the timeslot(s) you require on the Active Care booking system. 

 

 

 



 

 

What happens if I make a booking and my child does not attend? 

 

All bookings would be chargeable. This is due to ensuring the appropriate level of 

staffing is maintained. 

 

Can I drop my child in ‘on the day’ without making a booking? 

 

No, all places must be booked in advance. Booking is live which is right up until the 

start of the session time (subject to places being available). 

 

I only need childcare until 4.50pm. What would I need to book? 

 

If you child is in a after-school club, this will take them to 3.50pm meaning you would 

need to book a slot of 3.50pm – 4.50pm which would be £4.50. 

 

If your child is not in an after-school club, then you would need to make two 

bookings. One from 2.50pm – 3.50pm and 3.50pm – 4.50pm. This would total £9.00. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

We look forward to seeing your children at our wraparound care program! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr A. Duncan 

Head of Academy 
 
 


